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Editor’s Note

Welcome to the Readers of the SAFOMS journal. The journal is still in its nascent phase. The editorial board is striving to gain 
from the experience of the senior faculty by having publications from them and to encourage young writers to bring their work 
for publication. We are also endeavoring to bring together and compose a journal, which has literature of high quality. 
	 In this issue of the journal, we have strived to put forth articles related to menopausal issues and have also added articles 
pertaining to Gynaecological health issues during the menopausal and perimenopausal period. Interesting case reports are in-
terspersed with the articles. 
	 I request the readers and the members of the menopause societies of the South Asia region to actively contribute articles for 
the journal.

Rubina Sohail 
Editor, JSAFOMS


